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BOUNDARY COMMISSION REVIEW 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 93/18  8 OCTOBER 2018 

The purpose of this paper is to ask Members to consider the draft proposals from the Local Government 
Boundary Commission’s review of the Island’s current electoral arrangements.  

NO. DETAILS 

1)  BACKGROUND  

a) The Local Government Boundary Review of the Island has reached the stage of publishing its 
draft recommendations for adjustments to the parish-based constituencies for elections to the 
Isle of Wight Council. 

b) The prime purpose of the review is to achieve an outcome in which all constituencies have an 
electorate within 10% of what would be the case of all were exactly equal in number.  

c) A consultation on their proposals is now open for comments until 12 November. 
d) Access the full report is available by clicking this link. 

2)  DRAFT RECOMMENDATIONS 

a) A Summary of the draft recommendations is attached to this Report. 
b) The proposed change affecting Ventnor is for it to replace Brading, St Helens and Bembridge 

as the only constituency electing two Members of the Isle of Wight Council by combining it for 
electoral purposes with Wroxhall.  

3)  RECOMMENDATION 

a) Members are recommended to consider the proposals and determine whether a response 
would be appropriate and, if so, what that response should be. 

 
 
 
 
  

https://www.dropbox.com/s/jlxl96n2ysg5ez6/bouodary%20commission%20review%20180904.pdf?dl=0











